
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SASD FREE FARES 

PROGRAM 
FAQ SHEET 

How do students qualify for the free fares?  Students enrolled at a Sheboygan Area School District school or learning 

center qualify for free fares.  Faculty and staff currently employed by the District also qualify for free fares. 

Will students have to show an ID to prove they are enrolled at a SASD school?  Students enrolled at a middle school 

or high school will be required to show a school or district issued ID to qualify for the free fare.  Students enrolled at an 

elementary school will not be required to show a school or district ID.  These students will simply be allowed to board at 

no cost.  Students that forget their ID or do not have an ID will be required to pay the cash fare.  No exemptions.  Over 

the summer, no IDs are required by students to ride at cost. 

Are students limited to only going to and from school?  Students may use Shoreline Metro on school days from 5:45 

a.m. to 4:45 p.m. (3:15 p.m. on Wednesdays). Students must simply show their ID to qualify for the free fare.  Use 

Shoreline Metro to get to school, to the library, to work or to your after-school activities. 

What about trips taken on non-school days or after hours?  Students may contact their school office to obtain a 

voucher that would allow them to redeem for a Shoreline Metro pass.  Students needing transportation for work, sports, 

or after-school activities will be able to continue riding free-of-charge during all hours of service provided by Shoreline 

Metro.   

What about children under 5 years of age not enrolled at a SASD school?  Children under the age of 5 years may ride 

free with a paid adult.  Shoreline Metro prefers children this young to travel with an adult for their safety.  No IDs or proof 

of age is required. 

Are trips provided by Metro Connection included in the free fares?  Trips taken on Metro Connection are not 

included in this agreement.  Customers certified to use the specialized transportation are required to pay the one-way 

fare for each trip taken. 

Can students be denied service under any circumstances?  Students can be denied service under Shoreline Metro’s 

Conduct Policy and Exclusion Policy.  Shoreline Metro works with SASD to resolve student conduct issues but if conduct 

becomes a safety concern to other passengers, suspending use of Shoreline Metro may be necessary.  Please check out 

our website for more information on this and all Shoreline Metro policies. 

 

Please visit www.shorelinemetro.com/fares/sasd-students 
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